
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Claude Potvin

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Good evening, and thank you for reading the following.

I understand the purpose of the proposed increase. In today's economy, one has to always consider if all avenues 
have been exhausted. With that, I would encourage that these avenues also be disclosed as further proof that other 
avenues were considered.

My strong suggestion would be to consider getting any additional funding being requested here by means of 
increasing the cost of the energy we're providing to the US.

In today's day and age, why are utility companies not working together for a better future instead of independently?

Thank you once more for this opportunity to provide some other ideas.


